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TO: Superintendent of Schools 

FROM: Ajit Gopalakrishnan, Chief Performance Officer 

DATE: November 30, 2020 

SUBJECT: 2021-22 Administration of the Connecticut SAT School Day 

 

In school year 2021-22, the administration of the Connecticut SAT School Day will transition 

from a paper-and-pencil test to a fully digital administration. In preparation for this change, 

please note the following important implementation and administration details: 

 The test will be administered on March 23-25 & 29-30, 2022, with make-ups scheduled 

for April 26-28, 2022. If necessary, schools can use all of these available days to 

administer the test digitally. 

 All tests will be delivered using the Cambium Assessment Incorporated (formerly 

American Institutes for Research) test delivery system and supporting tools. Schools will 

be required to install the College Board Secure Browser in order to deliver the 

assessment. 

 All students in a school will be required to test digitally except for a small number of 

students who may be approved for a paper-pencil accommodation. 

 All students must complete all sections of the test in one day unless a student has been 

approved for accommodations that extend testing time beyond one day. 

More specific details regarding the digital transition will be made available as the 2021-22 

administration approaches. We hope that this advance notification of 2021-22 test dates 

supports local calendar planning. Please direct any questions regarding the Connecticut SAT 

School Day to Michelle Rosado at michelle.rosado@ct.gov. 

 

cc: Abe Krisst, Bureau Chief 

Connecticut SAT School Day Testing Coordinators 
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